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Staff is excited to announce the first edition
of the Breezy Brief: Bulletin has been
published. The Bulletin is published
quarterly, mailed to all residents, and
focuses on important City projects and
updates. For those who did not receive a
copy by mail an archive of past editions is
available on the City’s website at the link
provided below:

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/city-
projects/page/breezy-brief-bulletin 
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